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LOVE GOD.   LOVE YOUR NEIGHBOR.   MAKE DISCIPLES OF JESUS. 

Reverend J. Jerome Wild, Pastor 
 

Deacon Francis C. Lally,  Permanent Deacon 
 

Reverend Richard M. Jacobs, Sunday Assistant 
 

Reverend Francis E. Kelly, Pastor Emeritus 

Saturday Vigil:            4:15PM 
 

Sunday:             9:00AM  & 11:00AM 
 

Holy Days:           As published in the bulletin 
 

Daily Mass:             10:00AM  Monday                

            7:00AM  Tues., Wed., & Fri.  
 

Communion Service:      8:00AM  Saturday 

Confession:                      Saturday 3:15PM  

                              or by appointment  

Eucharistic Adoration:  Tuesday 7:30AM-8PM 

Rosary:                            Monday, 6:30PM 

 P A R I S H  C L E R G Y  

P A R I S H  S T A F F  

 

Kay Morris, Administrative Assistant to the Pastor 

Mare Barbuto, Coordinator of Music Ministry 

Sarah Stong, Adult & Children’s Choir Director 
         

 Office Hours: 9:00AM - 4:30PM  

    Telephone: 610-666-5820  

Fax: 610-666-7511 

Email: starectory@ver izon.net 

Website: www.stteresaofavilapar ish.com 
 

OFFICE OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

& YOUTH MINISTRY 

 Erin Gauntner 
Coordinator of Religious Education & Youth Ministry 

610-666-0167/staprep@verizon.net 
 

MOTHER TERESA  

REGIONAL CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
405 Allendale Road, King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Principal: Christine Pagan 

Phone: 610-265-2323 

Website: www.MTCschool.org 

L I T U R G Y  

THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT 

A warm greeting is extended to all who have come to worship with 

our community of faith. We are grateful for our faithful parishion-

ers who are here every week. We also welcome all our visitors and 

invite you to consider joining our parish. If you are not Catholic, 

we encourage you to contact our Parish Office for information 

about becoming a member of the Church. 
 

PARISH REGISTRATION is held in the vestibule of the 

Church after all Masses on the 1st  and 3rd weekends of the month. 

You may also register at the Parish Office on weekdays during 

business hours. This weekend will be a Registration Weekend.  
 

BAPTISM is usually celebrated on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of 

the month at 12:00PM. Please call Mrs. Gauntner at 610-666-0167 

for upcoming baptism dates. Parents must attend our Pre-Jordan 

Class prior to their child’s baptism.  Our next Pre-Jordan class will 

be held at 7:00PM  on Wednesday, 5/1717, in our Parish Center.  
 

MATRIMONY: Couples must make ar rangements for  matr i-

mony in person with the Pastor at least six months prior to date of 

their anticipated wedding ceremony. One of the parties must have 

family registered in the parish at the time the couple comes to 

make arrangements. Please call the Parish Office for an appoint-

ment with Father Wild.  
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: Parishioners who are seriously ill, 

weakened by advanced age, or entering the hospital for surgery  are 

encouraged to request the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick.  

Homebound sick & elderly may receive Holy  Communion in their 

homes on a regular basis. Please contact the Parish Office to ar-

range for a home visit or to request an anointing. 
 

MOVING? Please let us know by calling or  emailing the Par ish 

Office so we can update our records.  
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My Dear Parishioners,  
 

       This story in John's Gospel is one of the three 
longest Gospel readings next to the Passion stories. 
They are always read on the Sundays of Lent when 
those preparing for baptism celebrate the scrutinies. 
They are meant not only for catechumens, but also 
for all of us who are growing in faith. In today's Gos-
pel, we see the Samaritan woman coming to faith. 
The steps she takes are our steps, too. 

       Though she needs Jesus' help, he approaches 
her first. In asking her for a drink, he is really thirsting 
for her faith. He invites us to make the journey of faith 
long before we start by putting us into a faithful family, 
giving us a curious heart that seeks the truth, sending 
us a friend or spouse whose example draws us to the 
Lord. 

       The next step is acknowledging our need and our 
sinfulness. The woman does this when she asks for 
living water and faces her behavior in having five hus-
bands. Admitting our need for God, and especially for 
God's forgiveness, opens us to God's saving grace. 

       Another step is drawing closer to God in 
prayer. That explains the odd question about worship-
ing on a mountain. Jesus tells the woman, and us, 
that the best worship is honest and from the Spirit. 
That is more important than when or where we pray. 
God hears the prayers of a small congregation in a 
rural chapel just as well those of a thousand people in 
a large cathedral. 

       When we begin to share our faith with others, we 
take the step of living our faith. We make a difference 
in someone else's life and they begin to experience 
Jesus presence. Like the woman who told her neigh-
bors about Jesus, we find that the people we have 
touched begin to find the Lord on their own. Our cate-
chumens are taking these steps now, thanks to those 
who have helped them experience Jesus' invitation to 
faith.    Tom Schmidt, Copyright (c) J. S. Paluch Co. 

    

   Blessings,  

       Fr. Jerry Wild 
 

      On Monday, March 
20th: 6:30 to 8:00 PM  all 
parishioners, families and 
friends of STA are invited to a 
special presentation in the 
Parish Center Gym titled 

Strong Catholic Families: 
Strong Catholic Youth. 
Our guest speaker is Mr.    
Michael Theisen, Director of 
Ministry Formation for the Na-

tional Federation for Catholic Youth Ministry 
(NCYM). Childcare will be provided in the STA con-
ference room during the talk; doors open at 6:15 PM. 
Please contact Mrs. Erin Gauntner with any ques-
tions:  staprep@verizon.net or (610) 666-0167. 

Stations of the Cross
 

Stations of the Cross will be held at 7:00PM  
in St. Teresa of Avila Church on Fridays  

during Lent. 

 

 

All parish youth and their families are invited to 

join us for A Baby’s Breath Run for Life on Saturday April 
8, 2017 (Rain or Shine) 
 

Come Run, Walk or Wheel at the Norristown Farm 
Park:  2500 Upper Farm Road Norristown, PA 

¶ 7:30AM - Registration 

¶ 9:00AM - 1-Mile Fun Run/Walk 

¶ 9:30AM - 5K Run 

¶ 10:30AM - Awards 
 

For more details about the race / walk and to get a regis-
tration form, please visit this website:  https://
secure.ababysbreath.org/RFL/RFLstart.aspx?RFLID=29 
 

Please register under our team name  “Run Wild 
for STA”; our team will receive colored t-shirts. 

 
Kindly notify Erin Gauntner at staprep@verizon.net when 
you have sent in a registration and let me know who to 
expect on April 8. Thank you!   Please Note: Online Reg-
istration will end on March 29th at 10AM. However, after 
the Online Registration period has ended, you may still 
register in person at the event! 

https://secure.ababysbreath.org/RFL/RFLstart.aspx?RFLID=29
https://secure.ababysbreath.org/RFL/RFLstart.aspx?RFLID=29
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Praying  With Our Parish 
 

Please pray for all our deceased parishioners. 
 

Please pray for the healing of: Shannon 

Austin, Frank Coll, Barrie Gehrlein, Max 
Maertzig, Don Pell, Eli & Ella Vivian, Clara 
DaSilva, Helen Garcia, Eduardo Rojo, 
Michael Semach, Robert Whalon, Jean 
Brosso, Jeanette Collins, Tamara Proietto, 
Ron Roberts, John Bubser, Jack 

MacDonald, Ray Tenney, Marilyn Keis, Gloria DiSanto, 
Kaytie O’Hara, Jean Butera, Brooke Weidenfeld, Julie Noble, 
Lahra Burmingham, Ralph Pettine, Lauren Mendez, Anthony 
Jacquin Mendez, Mary Snyder, Barbara DeSantis, Diana 
Rava, Baby Alayna Lihn,  Christine Tasker, Jonathan Auris, 
John Witlin, Baby Brock Immel, Barbara Tassoni, Melissa 
Williamson, Robert C. McBall, Sr., Donna Hicks, Kristine 
Schafer, Thomas Dietzler,  Chip Capinski, Janice Gilpin, 
Kathy Hall, Catherine Fisher, Sr. Dorothy Sullivan, RSM, 
Domenic DiPaolo, Alyssa Lackner, Gilbert Martinelli, Gloria 
Keprta, Dottie Keim, Tina Moyer, Bob Wikel, Margaret 
Cesare, Lawrence Reynolds, Jim Uckele, Jennifer Owens, 
Jack Walsh, Peggy Walsh, Al & Dorothy Caza, Terry 
Strainick, Debbie Scott, Maureen Suter, Bill O’Neill, Butch 
Cunningham, Don Barbuto, Ryan Zoschg, Barbara 
Breitbarth, Steven Kehoe, Adele Semach, Rosemary 
Schlichtig, Diane Benton, Jim Roberto, Catherine King, John 
McPhelim, Tony Polvino. 
 

 
Please pray for all those who serve our country: 
Vincent Bergandino, MGySgt Darin Chinavare; Cmdr. David 
L. Cute, Jr. USN;  John Doran; Lance Hecker, Sp.Op; Cmdr. 
Matt Kosnar, LCPL Mikey Kirkpatrick; Capt. Thomas Larner; 
1st Lt. Valerie Smith; Msgt. Timothy R. Whalon; 1st Lt. 

 

     

 
 

             
 3/12/17 Offering   $8231.00 
 Latin American Church  $1265.00 
 
 

Thank you for your generous stewardship! 

 

 
 

The Rose of Life this weekend is 
donated by Elizabeth MacIntyre  

in memory of  

Paul Barone  

 

Mass Intentions, Saints 
& Special Observances 

Sat.  March 18  Vigil Mass  
4:15PM   Dominic DiCecco 
Sun.  March 19  Third Sunday Of Lent 
9:00AM   Adelaide Santoleri                  
11:00AM   Roland Smith                 
Mon. March 20  Lenten Weekday                              
10:00AM  Joseph Simpson        
Tues.  March 21 Lenten Weekday 
7:00AM   Mary & Patrick McPhelim 
Wed.  March 22 Lenten Weekday 
 7:00 AM  Frances Maquire 
Fri.  March 24  Lenten Weekday  
7:00 AM   Louis Charles DeLisle 
Sat.  March 25  Vigil Mass  
4:15PM   Tex Keprta 
Sun.  March 26  Third Sunday of Lent 
9:00AM   John Sack 
11:00AM  Vladmir & Virginia Weiss 

Monday,  March 20 
    Rosary (Chapel)    6:30PM 

    PREP     6:30PM 

    Strong Catholic Families       6:30-8:00PM 

Tuesday,  March 21 
   Eucharistic Adoration (Chapel)  7:30AM-8:00PM 

    Schola  Rehearsal (Church)      7:00-8:00PM 

Wednesday, March 22           
   Guitar Band (Church)        7:00-8:00PM 

    Outreach Mtg. (STA Conf. Rm.)  7:00PM 

Thursday, March 23 

    Men’s Bible Study (STA Conf. Rm.)  7:00PM 
   Prayer Shawl (School Faculty Rm.)  7:00PM 

   Youth Choir (Church)    7:00PM 

Friday, March 24 
   Stations of the Cross    7:00PM 
Saturday,  March 25 
   Communion Service (Chapel)   8:00AM 
   Women’s Bible Study  (Faculty Rm.)  8:45AM 

    Confessions (Chapel)    3:15PM                                                    
Sunday,  March 26 
   Children’s Liturgy of the Word   9:00AM 

    Adult Choir Rehearsal   7:00PM-8:30PM 

 

 

  Baptism Preparation 
 
 

Our next PreJordan Class will be held on Wednes-
day, 5/17/17. Please call our Coordinator of Religious 
Education,  Erin Gauntner at 610-666-0167 to register 
for the class and/or schedule your child’s baptism. 

3rd Annual Lenten 

Soup Dinner & Talk 

Please note that due to the 
winter storm on Tuesday, 
March 14th,  the Lenten Soup 
Dinner has been rescheduled 

to Tuesday, March 28th at 5:45pm followed by a talk on 
“Love in the Family.”  We are asking that you R.S.V.P. 
again to the rectory office so we can have a new head-
count.  Thank you for your help — Father Wild       
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STA Parish Religious  
Education Program 

(PREP) 
 

 

PREP: Please contact our Coordinator of Religious Ed-

ucation & Youth Ministry, Mrs. Erin Gauntner, by phone 
at 610-666-0167 or email at staprep@verizon.net if you 
have any questions regarding our Parish Religious Edu-
cation Program (PREP) or Youth Ministry Program. 
 
 
 

Youth Ministry: Our next Youth Ministry Meeting will 

be held on Monday, March 27th, at 6:30PM in the Lower 
Level Youth Ministry Room. 

Sharing Hands, Hearts and Minds 
Educating Students from Pre-School to 8th Grade 

 
2017-2018 Enrollment is Open! 

If you have considered Catholic education for your child, now is 
the time to take a closer look. We invite you to come for a tour 
and learn more about MTC. Enrollment is now open and we are 
accepting applications for all Early Childhood programs through 
8th grade. For more information or to receive an enrollment 
packet, please contact Patsy Swope at  610-265-2323 x225 or 
patsy.swope@mtcschool.org. 
 

MTC’s Financial Smart Aid Applicants:   
All families intending to apply for financial aid are strongly   
encouraged to do so as early as possible. Applicants will be 
reviewed and notified of an award decision within 2 weeks of 
processing (all required information must be completed and 
received  prior to processing). Award decisions will be made 
based on financial  need and 2016 tax return information. 
Please have all applications in no later than March 31, 2017. 
 

MTC is hosting a different kind of March      
Madness this year:   

March is National Reading Month. Students at MTC are using 
their “brackets” to find what book will be the most popular. After 
a survey of parents and students, our Sweet Sixteen books 
were selected, and the voting will now begin. What is your fa-
vorite book? 
 

MTC is a Offering Tot & Me Time Program 
We have an exciting program designed specifically for children 
entering our 3 yr old program. Our teacher, Karen D’Aquilante, 
will conduct a 6-week program on Wednesday morning from 
9:45-11:15am beginning March 29th thru May 10th.. It will in-
clude stories, crafts, music, indoor/outdoor play, snacks, and 
creative learning activities. The cost will be $105 for all 6 
weeks. Please contact Patsy Swope at 610-265-2323 x225 for 
more information or to register for this program. 

Join Us for Palm Weaving  
Our Arts & Environment Committee will be weaving 
palms to decorate our church for Palm Sunday. If you 
would like to help with this project and learn how to 
weave palms, please contact John Giuliani at 610-630-
6064 or j.giuliani@verizon.net. 

Palm weaving sessions will be held in the School     
Building on the following dates: 

Saturday, April 1, 2017; 12:00-3:00 PM 
Sunday, April 2, 2017; 1:00-4:00 PM 

Wednesday, April 5, 2017; 7:00-10:00 PM 

ALL ENGAGED COUPLES   
Planning to Marry  

PRE -CANA PROGRAM  

St. Mary of the Assumption Parish  

Phoenixville, PA  

Saturday ñApril 29, 2017  

 

Program begins at 8:00am and ends after 4:00pm Mass. 
It includes lunch, snacks, and an opportunity for the Sac-
rament of Reconciliation. This one-day Program meets 
all the requirements of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia. 
A certificate is provided upon completion. Call the Parish 
Office for an application: 610-933-2526 or visit our web-
site www.stmaryassumption.org—click on Parish Infor-
mation then Sacraments/PREP. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We remember all young people struggling to find mean-
ingful work and provide for their families. Also for our 
community of faith, that we promote the rights of work-
ers, remembering that Jesus worked, and that through 
our work, we remember that we are made in the image 
and likeness of God, who labored through creation.  
 
Encounter Opportunity - We encounter  Fernando in 
El Salvador where, despite a lack of economic oppor-
tunity, youth are pursuing their dreams of building busi-
nesses to better the lives of their families. How have you 
worked to better the lives of others this Lent? 
 
Lent is a time to reflect, and through CRS Rice Bowl, we 
encounter those living in conditions of extreme poverty 
around the world. 75% of donations will support CRS 
projects around the globe, while 25% support our local 
food  cupboards and soup kitchens in the Archdiocese 
of Philadelphia and surrounding areas. 
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Guidelines for Celebrating 
the Sacrament of Baptism 

at St. Teresa of Avila Parish 
 

St. Teresa of Avila Parish rejoices with all expectant parents and we 
look forward to assisting our parishioners who will be planning bap-
tisms at our church.  Our parish generally celebrates the Sacrament 
of Baptism on the first and third Sundays of the month.  
 
 

Due to the serious responsibilities that infant baptism places on par-
ents, those presenting their child for baptism at St. Teresa’s Parish 
must attend our Pre-Jordan Class. Expectant parents are encouraged 
to attend this class prior to the birth of their child. Our next class will 
be held at 7:00PM on Wednesday, May 17, 2017, in the Good 
Shepherd Room in our Parish Center.  
 

 

 
 

 

Eucharistic Adoration at STA 
All are invited to join us for  

Eucharistic Adoration in our  
Chapel any time from 7:30AM  

until 8:00PM on Tuesdays. 

 
 

Around the Archdiocese & Local Area 
 
Immaculate Heart of Mary Sisters will be hosting an  IHM 

Sister’s Night on Friday, March 24th from 6:30-8:30pm in     
Camilla Hall, 1145 W. King Street, Malvern. This is an oppor-
tunity for young women to share informally with IHM Sisters. 
Join us for a fun night of prayer, pizza, and sing-along-bingo! 
Please R.S.V.P. by March 23rd to Sister Marianne at 610-889-
1553 or ihmvoc@gmail.com. 

Immaculata University presents their Annual        
Children’s Theatre performance: Ramona Quimby.  

Performances are Wednesday, March 22 thru Friday, March 
24th at 10:30am with reserved seating. Saturday, March 25th 
and Sunday, March 26th at 2:00pm with open seating in Alum-
nae Hall Theatre on campus. For more information or to re-
serve tickets, please call 610-647-4400 x3731 or cctheatre@ 
immaculata.edu. 

Saint Titus 7th Annual Ladies Night B-I-N-G-O on Sat-

urday, April 22nd in St. Titus Hall, 3000 Keenwood Road, East 
Norriton. Doors open at 5:30pm and BINGO begins at 7:00pm. 
Seats are $20 each which includes one pack of BINGO cards. 
Proceeds  will benefit the School Tuition Subsidy Fund. There 
will be great prizes, raffles & vendors! Contact Helen Heflin at 
215-920-4523 or heflin618@verizon.net  for more information.         

Mount Saint Joseph Academy invites all interested 7th 

grade girls to register for the Pre-HSPT to be given on Satur-
day, March 25th from 8:00-11:30am. The Pre-HSPT is a 7th 
grade edition of the actual Scholarship/Entrance Exam given to 
8th grade applicants. Registration is available online only.  
Please register at www.msjacad.org/practicetest. You will re-
ceive a registration confirmation via a return email. 

Immaculata University is Hosting Their Annual    
Empty Bowls Event on Thursday, April 6th from 4:30 to 

7:00pm in the Great Hall of Immaculata University. All proceeds 
from this event benefit the West Chester Food Cupboard. Cost 
is $20 for adults, $5 for students, and $40 for families. Partici-
pants will receive a handcrafted bowl, one door prize raffle tick-
et, a choice of soups, bread, deserts, and beverages. Empty 
Bowls is an international grassroots effort to fight hunger. 
Guests are invited to a simple meal of bread and soup. The 
empty bowl is taken home to serve as a reminder of the many 
people locally and globally, for whom an empty bowl at 
mealtime is a daily reality. Several local restaurants are gener-
ously donating the soups to Immaculata for this event. To regis-
ter or for more information, please contact Madeline Christen-
sen at mchristenson@immaculata.edu.  

 
Please  Join Pope John Paul II High School for Savor 

the Flavor 2017— Casino Royale—”Shaken Not Stirred”   
for our biggest fundraising event of the year, a restaurant fair 
and auction on Saturday,m April 1st from 7:00 to 11:00p, in the 
PJP Gymnasium at 181 Rittenhouse Road, Royersford. To pur-
chase tickets ($50 per person)  or for more information, please 
go to our website: www.pjphs.org. We hope you will consider 
being a part of this exciting evening. Please come join us!    

Children's Liturgy of the Word: Volunteer 
Opportunities 
 
The Office of Religious Education recruits, trains and schedules 
adult leaders and teen aides for Children's Liturgy of the Word 
(CLOW.) Leaders are scheduled according to times that are 
convenient for them, usually once or twice every six weeks. 
Readings, lesson plans, and activities are provided. There is a 
great deal of interaction between the children and leader; it is a 
very rewarding experience! Please prayerfully consider volun-
teering with us as a: 
 
•           CLOW leader: Commitment involves lesson preparation 

and Mass time only. Volunteers receive training and 
must have safe environment clearances and training 
as required by the Archdiocese. 

 
•           CLOW aide: Not ready to be a CLOW leader but still 

want to get involved?  Adult aides are needed to assist 
the leader and help to keep order during the liturgy. 
Volunteers must have safe environment clearances 
and training as required by the Archdiocese. 

 
•           TEEN aide: Confirmed teenagers are encouraged to 
 serve as aides and help to keep order during the litur
 gy. Teen volunteers should be at least 13 years old. 

 
Available and interested in helping? Please contact Erin Gaunt-
ner, CRE/YM at (610) 666-0167 or staprep@verizon.net 

mailto:staprep@verizon.net
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